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Multi-Activity Community Building Multi-Activity Community Building 
and Boxing Cluband Boxing Club

The exterior build of the Multi-Activity Community 
Building and Boxing Club at Yate Outdoor Sports 
Complex is complete!

We are moving forward with the interior works and we 
are looking forward to completing this project so we 
can open this amazing facility for all the community to 
enjoy.

If you know someone who may be interested in 
tendering for this project (such as plumbers/electricians), make sure they keep up to date with 
our tendering opportunities by checking our website or following us on social media.

Mayor’s MessageMayor’s Message
On 24th September, Councillor Karl Tomasin, Mayor of 
Yate, published a message to residents of Yate.

The Mayor passed his congratulations to all students 
who received their exam results this summer and passed 
on his best wishes to all those looking to progress their 
education at college or university this autumn. The Mayor 
also recognized the work of schools to accommodate the 
return of students and the hard work going into these 
preparations.

The Mayor also acknowledge VJ Day in recognition of 
those who served in the war and the sacrifice that so 
many have made so that we can live our lives in peaceful 
times.

Thanks and gratitude were passed to those who continue to help and support others within 
our community.

The Mayor’s full message can be see on Yate Town Council’s Facebook page: @yatetc



The Armadillo - Yr6 SessionsThe Armadillo - Yr6 Sessions

From 15th September, The Armadillo re-opened to yr6 sessions!

Youth sessions at the Armadillo have been temporarily restructured until October half term. 
This has been done by creating “school bubbles” with a limited number of students within 
these bubbles. The restructure is as follows:

Due to the limited capacity of these sessions, 
there are currently waiting lists for some sessions. 

If you would like to  book your place, 
please contact the Armadillo Team via: info@yatearmadillo.co.uk

@yatearmadillo @ArmadilloYate11 yatearmadillo



On 17th September 2020, Yate Heritage Centre 
turned 20!

We would like to say a HUGE thank you to our 
visitors, supporters, staff and incredible community of 
volunteers!

Here’s to the next 20 years!

Keep Up to DateKeep Up to Date
Even though our offices are closed, our staff and Councillors are working hard behind the 
scenes to ensure that we still deliver our services and help those within our local community.

Make sure you follow our social media platforms and website to stay up to date with news in 
regards to COVID-19 and general Council business.

@yatetc

@yatetowncouncil

yatetowncouncil

www.yatetowncouncil.gov.
uk

@yateheritageYH @yateheritageYH yate.heritage

Yate Heritage CentreYate Heritage Centre

Happy 20th Birthday!Happy 20th Birthday!

Walking ToursWalking Tours

In September, Yate Heritage Centre launched walking 
tours!

These walks are a great way to learn about our local 
history as well as a lovely walk in the fresh air and 
maybe you’ll discover something you never knew about 
Yate before!

Initially planned for the Open Days weekend, these tours have become so popular that the 
team will be taking tours of Yate throughout the year.

For more information or to book your space, please contact the team via social media or 
email: info@yateheritage.co.uk

@yatephotographs@yatephotographs


